
On October 25, 2022, Governor Roy Cooper signed Executive Order 271, charging the 
Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) to begin the rulemaking process for an 

Advanced Clean Trucks (ACT) program. The program would require medium-and heavy- 
duty (MHD) vehicle manufacturers in North Carolina to sell an increasing percent of 

zero-emission trucks over time, starting in model year 2027. 

Why ACT? 

 
26% 

of on road Nitrogen Oxide emissions in NC 
come from medium and heavy duty trucks 
despite making up 3.2% of cars on the road 

 
The transportation 
sector makes up 36% 
of the state’s gross 
greenhouse gas 
emissions — more 
than any other sector. 

 
More clean trucks 
on the road will 

reduce greenhouse 
gas emissions and 
improve the air we 

breathe. 

  Requesting Input on Proposed Rule  

Advanced Clean Trucks 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Get Involved 
 
 
 
 

Stakeholder Engagement 
Meetings We Want to Hear From 

You! 
 

Info Session Webinar- Jan. 9  3-4pm 
Charlotte Meeting- Jan 13. 9-11am 
Burlington Meeting- Jan 23.  4-6pm 
Pembroke Meeting- Jan. 25  1-3pm 
Stakeholder Webinar - Feb. 1  2-4pm 
Virtual Meeting - Feb. 21   1-2:30pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Learn more about ACT and register 
for stakeholder meetings at 
deq.nc.gov/ACT 


